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Mr. Joseph Vann [ONew Jersey Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Radiation Protection 52 / 7380 Scotch Road
Trenton, New Jersey 08628 )
Dear Mr. Vann:

|
-

We have received a copy of a November 17, 1978 letter to you from the
:

Jersey Central Power and Light Company Manager of Generating Stations - ;
Nuclear. It appears that the requested material has been provided to you
by the licensee. If you need additional information from this office,
please do not hesitate to contact us. Otherwise, we will take no further

, '

actions to provide copies of the documentation we hold. '

Sincerely,

1
'

~

Brunner, Chief
R ctor Operations and Nuclear ;
support Branch

,

i
cc:
I. R. Finfrock, Jr. , Vice President
J. T. Carroll, Station Superintendent
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Jersey Central Power & Ught Company '

h ff () Madison Avenue at Punen Bowl Road
**
.

Mornstown, New Jersey 07960

(201)455-8200

- November 17, 1978

Mr. Joseph Vann
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Radiation Protection
380 Scotch Road
Trenton, New Jersey 08628

Dear Mr. Vann:

The purpose of this letter is to forward to you the information
that you requested regarding the repair of the Core Spray Sparger at the
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station. I am pleased to send you the<

following documents:

1. Repair Proposal No. 320-78-1, Core Spray 3parger No. 2,
Revision No. 1

Attachment No. I - Safety Evaluation
Attachment No. 11 - Core Spray Evaluation -

2. Drawing No. 1083-12-01, Rev. D
Oyster Creek Sparger Repair Bracket Assembly

,

3 Technical Specification Change Request No. 68.

By way of a copy of this letter of transmittal, Mr. Eldon J. Brunner,
USNRC, Region I, will be informed that the above 1isted documents have been
forwarded to you.

f

If you should have requests of this type in the future, please feel
free to contact directly either Mr. J. T. Carroll, Jr. at the Oyster Creek
Station or myself.

Yours very truly,

Ws/ .,

Donald A. Ross, Manager
Generating Stations-Nuclear -

Cs

cc: Without Enclosures /Mr. Eldon J. Brunner, Chief
Messrs. J. T. Carroll, Jr. Reactor Operations and Nuclear Support Branch

I. R. Finfrock, Jr. United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1 i

631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Jersey Central Power & Ugnt Company is a Member of the General Puche Utikties System


